From: Self Study <selfstudy@scranton.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 3:21 PM
To: universitycommunity@scranton.edu
Subject: Middle States Selstudy Report Submitted and March Visit Upcoming

Dear Campus Community,

We are pleased to report to you that in November, 2018, the University BoaTrdusfees approved the final SelfStudy Report and that the Report, along with other essential documentation, has now been submitted to Middle States

If you would like to review the final Report, you'll find it on the My.Scrapn0ooppo alelf